
 
 
 
 
April 9, 2021 

 
 
Dear Business Owner, 

Thank you for your contribution to The Educational Martial Arts System, Inc. 8th annual fundraiser,  

Wine Country Gala taking place May 15, 2021. 

 

We are looking forward to the event whose success is made possible through the generosity of our 
families and local businesses.  We continue working to raise money to fund the growth of educational 
programs, scholarships and junior and varsity letters for active martial arts students. 

 

For tax purposes, our Tax ID# is 33-0497420 and we are a tax-exempt organization under Federal tax 
code section 501(c)(3) Corporation under California Law.  This letter will serve as a receipt for your 
donation of  

_________________________________________________, 

Valued at $____________. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Janet Manna 
Event Planner 
The Educational Martial Arts System, Inc. 
858-487-6406        gala@temas.org 
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